
  

 
 
 
 
 
DATE  : AUGUST 26, 2020 
 
TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADE 5 
 
 
FROM  : MRS. LORNA B. YAN 
      Principal, Elementary Department  
 
SUBJECT : CLASS OPENING, SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021  
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Welcome back to school! 
 
Praise the Lord for His protection not only to the School but also to your family and the whole 
community during this pandemic. 
 
For the past few months, Jubilee Christian Academy has worked tirelessly to prepare for the new 
school year despite concerns brought about by COVID-19.  In the next few days, we will finally open 
our doors to School Year 2020-2021 through online platform.  
 
To welcome the students and parents to a new school year and to help them transition well to the online classes, 
the Elementary Department will open classes in the following schedule: 
 

 
 
Please refer to the following table of activities on how we will help the Grade 5 students on their initial use of the 
Google Classroom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade Level Class Opening Date 

Grades 1 & 6 September 1, 2020 (Tuesday) 

Grades 2 & 4 September 2, 2020 (Wednesday) 

Grades 3 & 5 September 3, 2020 (Thursday) 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We look forward to an exciting academic year with you and your children!  
 


